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SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into an 

agreement with Garver, LLC, for the Infrastructure Phase 2 
Priority Study, Bid No. 1063.    
 

FISCAL IMPACT Funding for this contract is in an amount not to exceed 
$99,562.00, and is available from the Street Fund Budget. 
  

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

BACKGROUND 
 

This resolution will authorize a new contract for Engineering 
Services to continue work that began in 2019, to develop a 
system to prioritize the many project request and needs in the 
city for Capital Improvement Projects for streets, drainage and 
pedestrian transportation.  Phase 1 of study developed and 
ranked scoring criteria based on input from staff and public 
outreach efforts.  This phase of the study will develop scoring 
guidelines, incorporate other factors in the criteria such as 
cost, project duration, and number of beneficiaries and begin 
development of a potential list of future projects for 
consideration.  Similar to Phase 1, this phase of the work 
includes several stakeholder meetings to gather a broad range 
of public input.    
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